
Mai Vang - Re: 1000 Mclean Ave.Taylor 

  
Mai, 
 
Attached is a plat of 1000 McLean along with a picture of the driveway. I had the title company that I 
closed with (Regis Title) check the titlework and they stated I have no ownership interest in the alley. 
The alley services Lot 14 and 15 on the plat. Let me know if you need anything additional. 
 
Thanks 
Joe Taylor 
651-330-3070 
 
On Wed, Mar 28, 2012 at 12:01 PM, Mai Vang <Mai.Vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Hello Mr. Taylor, 

See attached letter in the above matter. 

Mai Vang 
City Council Offices 
Direct: 651-266-8563 
Office: 651-266-8560 
Fax: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

From:    Joe Taylor <joetaylor200@gmail.com>
To:    Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Date:    3/28/2012 3:48 PM
Subject:    Re: 1000 Mclean Ave.Taylor
Attachments:   Plat - 1000 McLean.pdf; 1000 McLean Picture of Alley.JPG

Page 1 of 1

3/28/2012file://C:\Documents and Settings\vangmai\Local Settings\Temp\XPgrpwise\4F7332B1mail...






